
 

 
RELEASE DATE:  SEPTEMBER 6, 2012 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 Pending Road Closure on the Highway 11 Construction Project at the Gull Lake Narrows 

 
The Town of Gravenhurst has received notice of the above construction project directly impacting access to 
Pinedale Avenue and Hewitt Street, beginning October 8, 2012: 
 
 

 
 
 
 For further details, please refer to the August 28 letter attached herein.  As we receive further information, we 
will continue to keep you informed. 
 
If you have a construction or project related concern, please contact: 
 
Steve Cunningham, rcca  
Contract Administrator  
Tulloch Contract Administration  
Office (705) 687-7396  
Cell (705) 787-5117  
steve.cunningham@tulloch.ca  
gulllake@tulloch.ca 
 
 
 



 
 
 

- END - 


